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                                    13

th
 February 2021 

 

FOR NEW ADMISSION (2021-2022) STUDENTS ONLY 

 

Dear Parent 

Sir/Madam 

 

Greetings of the day…. 

 

In accordance with the circular received from Sharjah Education Private Authority (SPEA) vide Circular 

No. 15/021 dated 11/02/2021 and as per the directives of Sharjah Emergency Crisis and Disaster 

Management team, all the Face-to-Face activities at school stands cancelled till 28/02/2021. 

 

Hence the new admission procedure scheduled at school from Sunday, 14
th

 February 2021 has been 

suspended until further notice.  We will inform you of the new schedule and procedure for admission on 

Monday, 15
th

 February 2021.  Kindly visit the school website for updates regarding the same. 

 

Once again, the parents are requested to note that the new admission procedure for the students is 

postponed till further notice and you will be informed in detail regarding the same on Monday, 15
th

 

February 2021 through the school website. 

 

Note: Those who have completed the admissions process on or before Thursday, 11
th

 February 

2021 should ignore this circular as those admissions are already confirmed. 
 

Seeking your cooperation. 
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